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HALF TERMLY UPDATE 
Welcome to our latest update! Lionheart Educational Trust is now sending out an e-safety update every half term, prior to the 
school holidays, in order to support parents and students.   

This update will feature resources by the National Online Safety organization;  

SMARTPHONE SAFETY TIPS FOR YOUNG PEOPLE  
According to Ofcom, 69% of under-18s use a smartphone as their main method of going online. Additionally, 49% of children 
use them for online gaming – putting smartphones only behind consoles (59%) as the device of choice for playing games 
on. Most people won’t require such statistical evidence, however, to acknowledge the huge importance of phones to young 
people.

Given that Santa’s recent visit is likely to have bestowed smartphones on an even greater number of young people, it’s a 
particularly opportune moment to ensure that children are able to use their handsets responsibly – and, above all, safely. 
From passcodes to parental controls, and from screen time to scams, this guide has the essential advice.

WHAT CHILDREN & YOUNG PEOPLE NEED TO KNOW ABOUT FREE SPEECH 
VS HATE SPEECH 
Freedom of expression is enshrined in international law. Some individuals, however, misunderstand the right to share their 
opinions as a license to target others with the most horrendous prejudice. So how do we balance people’s prerogative to have 
their voice heard against everyone’s right to live in a respectful, inclusive society?

This conflict frequently unfolds in the digital world. Online posters can be falsely accused of hate speech, while actual hate 
is often defended as merely being ‘free speech’. To help children and young people learn to identify the boundaries and 
recognise genuine hate speech when they see it, this guide provides some helpful definitions and guidelines.

WHAT PARENTS AND CARERS NEED TO KNOW ABOUT PERSUASIVE 
DESIGN ONLINE 
For many companies who operate in the online space, attention and engagement are the holy grail. Social media sites in 
particular make deliberate creative choices to keep people scrolling, reading, watching and clicking. This phenomenon is 
known as ‘persuasive design’ and it’s being employed in the vast majority of the digital world’s most popular destinations.

A study by the charity 5Rights Foundation concluded that “…the brain’s response to rewards and punishments can be 
leveraged through persuasive design to keep children online.” To tie in with Safer Internet Day 2024, this guide can help to 
educate youngsters on the effects of persuasive design – and suggests ways to insulate themselves from its influence.

WHAT PARENTS AND CARERS NEED TO KNOW ABOUT MONKEY 
With Omegle finally shutting down in late 2023, the top spot among video chat services is up for grabs – and Monkey has its 
eyes set on the crown. Randomly matching its users for 15-second conversations, the platform’s developers claim to have 
created a dynamic online space for people to make new connections and, potentially, even some new friends.

Despite these innocuous-sounding intentions, however, Monkey has been criticised for moderation which may not be 
comprehensive enough to defend against the obvious dangers that unregulated, random video calls pose to the younger 
element of the site’s userbase. This guide tells trusted adults what they need to know about Monkey.
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